
Dear Senate Committee:

It has been brought to my attention that our congress will be considering a bill to be implemented in our Oregon schools. This bill is 
said to teach our children Oregon was created from racism. This is damaging to our country and false in so many ways.

Please continue to teach the real history and basic facts to our children.

If people want deeper explanations about how the government and men built the country, please encourage them to read more 
books on this topic.

In my opinion, this bill teaches a hateful agenda and separates us as a community. There is far too much of this going on. It is 
ruining our nation and is unnecessary in learning basics.

Sincerely,

Genell Tuter


